MEMORANDUM

TO:
Randy Poe, Superintendent


Ed Massey, Board Chair

Board Members
FROM:

Eric McArtor, Deputy Superintendent/COO
DATE:
December 4, 2017
RE:
Agreement between Northern Kentucky Health Department and Florence Elementary REACH Project
For the board to approve this agreement between the Northern Kentucky Health Department and Florence Elementary. Florence Elementary will participate in the REACH Project with the Northern Kentucky Health Department. 
I recommend the board approve this agreement, as presented. 
